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I live at 1309 Pear Tree Lane in Medford, Oregon.  I was evacuated during the 

Almeda Fire and saw a house that our family had built in 2010 in Talent, Oregon 

burned to the ground though we were no longer living there at the time of the fire.  

Resilience Hubs are very important as we continue to experience the disastrous 

effects of climate change.  Please support this bill. 


